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     We would like to remind you that registration for international flights begins 1
hour before departure, and for local flights, it begins 30 minutes before departure.

When purchasing an airline ticket, a passenger enters into a contract with the
airline. According to the contract, the airline assumes the responsibility of delivering
the passenger and their baggage to the designated destination. In return, the
passenger is responsible for complying with the flight rules necessary for a safe
journey, including registration.

We kindly ask passengers to arrive at the airports early to facilitate pre-flight
procedures, which can be time-consuming. You can review the basic terms and
conditions of the flight contract in the public offering section of the airline’s official
website. 


